BESC NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 2025

HELLO BRENTWOOD FAMILIES!

A warm welcome to all the new and returning Brentwood families! For those that are new, we would love to introduce ourselves to you at our AGM meeting,

Thursday September 25th @ 6:00pm!

We are looking for more amazing Brentwood guardians to join BESC.

VACANT SECRETARY AND DIRECTOR ROLES NEEDING TO BE FILLED!!

These newsletters will come monthly into your email and can also be found on the Brentwood website.

Any questions can be sent to the email provided at the bottom of this newsletter!

Our school council team have some fun things in the works for this school year! If you would like to be a part of the fun, please reach out to us for more information. More event details will be coming out shortly!

UPCOMING EVENTS

SEPT

2 Logos meeting @ Sherwood Heights

SEPT

BESC AGM meeting!
6:00pm in the Learning
Commons

SEPT

26 Chapel for Logos students

SEPT

No School!
National Truth and
Reconcilation Day

SEPT

REMEMBER

WEDNESDAYS EARLY OUT!

REMINDERS

BESC/ BEHSA meetings are held once a month on the fourth **Thursday** at 6:00pm. **There will be no meetings in the months of December, March & June.**Please join us for the next meeting. We would love to have you!



UPCOMING HOT LUNCH

DATES ON HOLD!

We will be letting you know shortly for the upcoming hot lunch dates and restaurants!

CONTACT INFO

Email: besc.info@gmail.com





save

NO OBLIGATION FUNDRAISERS!

This year we would like to keep the no pressure fundraisers available! More fundraising ideas are in the works, but for now these options are available if you wish to participate:)

Simply bring receipts to the office at school and put them in the designated boxes and the BESC team will do the rest!

OPERATION EDUCATION!

Keep your receipts after visiting any Boston Pizza location and we submit them to earn money!!

SAVE ON FOODS GIVES BACK!

Keep your receipts after purchasing groceries from the WYE ROAD location, submit receipts and we earn 5% back!



COBS

Keep your receipts after purchasing some delicious treats, submit receipts and we get money back!

MABEL'S LABELS

www.campaigns.mabelslabels.com
Choose Brentwood Elementary from the drop down list
and a portion of sales will be given back to the school!